December 3, 1945 Mr. W. B. Haynes 400 Northwestern West Lafayette, Indiana Dear Bill: I am very happy to send your letter of testimonial so that you may enter Harvard Graduate. School of Business after you get your degree at Purdue in June. I am sending you a carbon copy of the letter that I have mailed to the assistant dean of the Harvard Graduate School. With all good wishes for your continued success and thank you for your kind words. Sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach. FCA:MF